
 
  

It’s Time to Say “Mahalo”  
      to Our Munsey Park Staff! 

 

The annual TEACHER AND STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON  
is Wednesday, May 15th. The luncheon is our way of thanking 
the outstanding Munsey Park teachers and staff for helping our 
children grow all year long. Because this event is funded entirely 

by parent donations, we are asking for your help.  
Any amount is greatly appreciated. 

 

Also, if anyone has access to plays, concerts, sporting events, etc. 
and would be willing to donate a pair of tickets, etc. for our staff 

raffle, it would be greatly appreciated! 
  

In addition, we are looking for volunteers to help with set-up, serving, and 
clean-up on May 14th and 15th. If you would like to volunteer your time or 
donate a dessert, you will be able to sign up via Sign Up Genius (link will be 
emailed through room reps after break). If you need further information, 

please contact Jodi DiTore at jodiditore@optonline.net or Christine Schwartz 
at czschwartz@yahoo.com. 

We thank you in advance for your support! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -- - - -- - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Please return your donation to your teacher, along with this cut off, in a 
sealed envelope marked Staff Appreciation Luncheon.  

Please send cash or checks payable to the MSCA. 
Name: _____________________ Email:________________________ 
Yes, I am able to donate a dessert. Dessert item:___________________ 

Desserts can be dropped off on May 15
th 

to the MP Multipurpose Room from 
8:30am-11am. If unable to drop off the morning of, please contact 
Jodi DiTore or Christine Schwartz at the above email addresses. 

 
The SCA is a 501(C)(3) public charity. Our latest annual report can be obtained from the NYS Charities Bureau 

at 120 Broadway, New York, NY. The SCA reserves the right to redirect contributions as needed. 


